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Dear  
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as your Head of Year when you join us at The Ilfracombe Academy. I am really looking forward to meeting you all and to support you through your time here, giving you the best opportunities and experiences in order to live life in all its fullness. 
I am a PE teacher and I also teach a few lessons of drama. I have been a Head of Year at Ilfracombe Academy for over 10 years. When I’m not at work, you will find me at the beach or in the countryside along with my wife and two children. I particularly enjoy playing golf, football and skiing.  Fun fact, I love adventures! Before I started teaching, I worked in America at an outdoor center teaching adults and children how to kayak and how to track beavers in the wild.
When you join us, myself and your pastoral co-ordinator, Ms Young , will be here to guide, support and care for you throughout your journey. We have so much to offer here, so there will be something for all to enjoy and experience. Whatever journey inspires our students, they are focused around our 7 core values. These are Integrity, Courage, Kindness, Respect, Responsibility, Trust and Hope.
To see some of the activities we do here at The Academy please go to either of our social media platforms:

https://www.facebook.com/TheIlfracombeAcademy/ https://www.instagram.com/theilfracombeacademy/
Due to the current situation, we are going to be in touch with your Year 6 teachers to sort out a schedule for your transition to the Academy. In the meantime, keep up the good work, enjoy your final few months in your primary school. We look forward to meeting you and to be a part of your next adventure, here with us at The Ilfracombe Academy. 


Yours sincerely 
Rupert Tilley (Head of Year 7)

